
 

 

 

 

 28th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

Bramingham Lunches 

 

We are very excited to launch our in-house school catering “Bramingham Lunches.” 

From 15th April 2024, (first day of the summer term,) we will be offering a new menu and 

there will be a new payment system. Please find attached copies of our three-week menu 

rotation, which we hope the children will enjoy. 

 

A huge thank you for the response to our school lunch consultation. We hope you will notice 

the menu has old favourites, with lots of new additions taken from your suggestions. There 

are paninis, bagels, fajitas wraps, mild chilli tacos, noodles, pasta dishes 

with several Halal options, not forgetting new side dishes including Yorkshire pudding 

with our roast dinners! We are also offering a wider selection in our salad bar and more fruit 

options every day. We hope including a fresh snack pot and choices such as summer fruits 

and watermelon will encourage the children to eat more fruit and vegetables and every day 

there will be a side offering of bread or a garlic or naan bread option. 

 

All meals will be charged at £2.50 per day.  

 

Pre-Ordering Lunches 

 

We have switched payment for school lunches to School Money (eduspot), the system      

already used in school, so from today, you will no longer need to use Scopay. We kindly ask 

that wherever possible school lunches are pre-ordered. This helps us to plan, avoid waste 

and keep meal costs as low as possible. You are able to amend your meal selections up 

until midnight the day before. You will need to go to the basket to finalise any amendments, 

but no payment will be taken if you are exchanging a meal. You can view your changes on 

the receipt emailed to you. Where meals have been chosen at home and pre-ordered, 

school will not be able to change this on the day. If you have pre-ordered and your child is 

absent from school, we will ensure your account is credited, and the meal cancelled. Please 

be careful if you have more than one child in school that you have selected their name prior 

to ordering. 

 

The system detects if your child receives a free school meal, please pre-order your meal  

in School Money and you will not be charged. 

 

 



 

 

When visiting your eduspot account you will see “Dinners” as an option. 

Please select the week you wish to order and then by clicking on the day you will                                        

see the meal options available. When ordering, allergens will be displayed for you.  

 

Where children have a specialized diet due to allergies, we will substitute ingredients to 

ensure a wider choice, wherever possible. Where desserts are dairy based, there will be an 

alternative option and we will be in touch over the break with further information for you.    

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us (office@bramingham.net)  if you are experiencing any 

difficulty with the new system. We greatly appreciate your help in making these changes. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

            
 

Miss. P Sutton and Mrs. S Bains 

Co-Headteachers                                     
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